
Admission Notice for B.Sc.(Hons.) Agriculture 
 
 

 In view of innumerable telephonic calls and enquiries with regard to issue of 
notification for admission into B.Sc.(Hons.) Agriculture under various quotas viz., 
Regular stream, Payment quota and NRI/NRIs Sponsored quota, it is informed 
that the University is likely to issue the admission notification along with 
prospectus, guidelines and instructions during the last week of June, 2019.  

 Professor Jayashankar Telangana State Agricultural University (PJTSAU) is the 
only Agricultural University in the State. The University has not accorded any 
affiliation to any private colleges in Telangana State. 

 The University is not responsible for the information provided in other websites.  

 Parents and Students are informed that the admissions are purely based on merit 
and guidelines of the University and as such they are requested not to rely on any 
middlemen/persons/consultants who try to mislead the students in securing 
admission into PJTSAU under any quota. All the seats will be filled by the 
University only. 

 The parents and candidates should regularly visit the official website 
www.pjtsau.edu.in for any further information. 

 
  S. SUDHEER KUMAR 

REGISTRAR  
 


